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Waiver request v.20150320 

OFFICE OF CHEMICAL SAFETY 
AND POLLUTION PREVENTION 

July 18, 2023 
 
Jamie Venable 
Agent 
The Clorox Company  
Email Transmittal: jvenable@srcconsultants.com 
 
Subject:   Extension Request of Existing Stocks Provision  
                EPA Reg No. 5813-73 
     Email Received Date: June 26, 2023 
      
Dear Jamie Venable: 
 
The Agency has received your email request for an existing stocks extension of 18 months.  
Your last stamped accepted label is dated February 1, 2022.  In the Agency acceptance letter 
accompanying that stamped label, the following language is noted: 

In accordance with 40 CFR 152.130(c), you may distribute or sell this product under the 
previously approved labeling for 18 months from the date of this letter. After 18 months, 
you may only distribute or sell this product if it bears this new revised labeling or 
subsequently approved labeling. “To distribute or sell” is defined under FIFRA section 
2(gg) and its implementing regulation at 40 CFR 152.3.  

The Agency accepts your email request to distribute or sell this product for an additional 18 
months past the 18 months as noted in the acceptance letter dated February 1, 2022. 

No review of the label has been conducted. 

If you have any questions, you may contact Joe Daniels via email at Daniels.joseph@epa.gov. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

    

  

Tara Flint Silva, Acting Product Manager 31 
Regulatory Management Branch I 
Antimicrobials Division 
Office of Pesticide Programs 

 


